
Notice 
Of Budget Hearing 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the 
Lamb County Budget for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 will be 

held on 
Monday, September 14, 2020 at 10:15 AM at 

Lamb County Courthouse, 
 County Courtroom, 1st Floor, Littlefield, Texas. 

 

 
A copy of the Proposed Budget is on file in the 

County Clerk’s Office for public review.  All interested 
citizens are encouraged to attend and participate.  

 
 


